

## Archdiocese of Hartford Archbishop's Annual Appeal

## **MEMORANDUM**

The following report reflects a list of LYBUNT donors which are donors who gave *Last Year But Unfortunately Not This* year to the current year's Archbishop's Annual Appeal.

This report provides a list of parishioners who supported the Archbishop's Annual Appeal last year, but for some reason did not contributed to the Appeal. This information should be reviewed, if you note any parishioner that is no longer at your parish, please notify our office immediately.

Please note you may request information from the Appeal Office at any time. The archdiocesan website carries up-to-date Appeal information and statistics for your perusal also, at <a href="https://www.archdioceseofhartford.org">www.archdioceseofhartford.org</a>

Thank you again for all your efforts towards a successful Appeal.

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please contact Tina Poet at tina.poet@aohct.org in the Archbishop's Appeal Office.

Thank you!